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Atchison Co confirms new virus case

(KAIR)--Atchison County is reporting its 23rd positive case of COVID-19.
That’s confirmed in a release issued Saturday night by Atchison County
Emergency Management Director Wes Lanter.

According to Lanter, the latest patient is a woman in her sixties, who is isolating
at home.

17 of the County’s cases have recovered, while one remains hospitalized.

The Kansas Department of Health and Environment on Friday reported 9,719
cases statewide, with 208 deaths.
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